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Background
At the Council Meeting of August 12, 2009, Council passed a
Resolution directing that a survey be completed, similar to the
surveys conducted between 2001 - 2004, and that the results of
that Survey be presented to Council to coincide with budget
deliberations.

Paul Seccaspina - CEO, OraclePoll Research will present a
summary of the findings at the Policy Committee Meeting of
October 21, 2009.

Staff were directed to find a funding source for the Survey, which
funding will come from the Office of the Executive Director,
Administrative Services.

The full Report is attached under separate cover.
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